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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES I TO XII 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

Each and every year of a student life is precious and there are moments that have to be 

captured. ‘Class photograph’ day is a much awaited day among the students. We would 

like our students to have every moment that will make them happy and cheerful. This 

batch of students being the first to have online schooling for one whole academic year 

will record this photograph as a treasure.  

We seek your cooperation in this regard. Please send us a photograph of your ward 

with white background and not exceeding 200 KB in jpg format. A sample photograph 

is attached herewith for your reference.  

 

 Sample Photo 

Please upload the photograph in the Google classroom on or before Monday,        

March 15, 2021. 

Warm regards                                                                   

 

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 
Principal 
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